
2025 KATHERINE HANNUM SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION


1.  A scholarship will be awarded to recipients who have demonstrated their merit to 
the Polk Presbyterian Church congregation, either through service or regular 
attendance.  Scholarship funds will be awarded to church members first, then church 
family members and finally community members - as available.


* Member	 	 	 	 	 	 $2000

* Family         (Grandparent, Aunt or Uncle)       $1000

* Community (Polk Resident)                              $500


2.  Applications will be made available on and must be submitted to the Scholarship 
Committee for consideration by June 22nd.


3.  Applicants for consideration are limited to undergraduate degrees or educational 
institutions such as trade schools or community colleges offering certificate degrees.  
The only exception to these guidelines is for applicants attending Seminary/Lay Pastor 
Training.


4.  All applicants must reapply each year for this annual scholarship.


5.  All applicants must complete a short paragraph detailing the reasons why they 
chose there particular area of study.  (3 to 5 short sentences)


6.  Once scholarship applications have been reviewed and applicants approved by 
Session, scholarships will be awarded and made payable to qualified individuals.  
Scholarship funds will then be distributed during on either Sunday August 10th or 
Sunday August 17th, 2025.


7.  Each individual receiving scholarship funds is required to attend Polk Presbyterian 
Church on the day the funds are distributed to thank the congregations and speak 
about their educational goals and where do you see yourself in five years?


8.  If you decide to download your scholarship application from the Polk Presbyterian 
Church website https://polkpresbyterianchurch.com/scholarship-page please sent it to 
the following address, or you can email it to:


scottheffern@yahoo.com


Polk Presbyterian Church

PO Box 1027

Polk PA 16342

https://polkpresbyterianchurch.com/scholarship-page
mailto:scottheffern@yahoo.com

